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Sierra Club Lauds Passage of Landmark Climate Package 

 

Sacramento – Today, just before noon, the California Senate voted to pass a package of bills designed to 

ensure that California's climate change reduction commitment is as strong as the challenge demands. The 

bill package will help meet the 2030 goals for reducing GHGs that the governor set out in his state of the 

state address in January. 

 

Statement from Sierra Club California Director Kathryn Phillips: 

 

"This is a good day for the environment and a great day for Californians. 

 

"By passing this bill package to address climate disruption, the legislature is telling the world that 

Californians remain committed to responding assertively to the most challenging environmental problem 

in modern history. 

 

"We are so proud of the Senate and of California today." 

 

## 

 
Sierra Club California is the legislative and regulatory advocacy arm of the 13 Sierra Club chapters in 

California, representing more than 380,000 members and supporters statewide. 


